
ParentPay @ The Priory School 

 

 

You will receive a letter in due course with your username and password so you can activate your ParentPay account.  

However if you would still prefer to make payment via cash or cheque this is still possible. We will be showing your 

child how to do this in September. 

 

Back in 2013, The Priory School introduced a new cashless system for 

students so that school lunches can be paid for without having to bring 

cash into school. 

As part of this project, we introduced ‘ParentPay’ where Parents could top 

up their child’s dinner money account on line as well as pay for school 

trips and activities. This has been enormously successful for both parents 

and the school. The benefits for parents include: 

- Being able to pay for school dinners / trips without the need to find cash; 

- Children can only spend money on school lunches, they can’t spend it on the way to and from school; 

- Improves student safety; 

- Parents can keep track of their child’s eating habits through the ParentPay portal. 

- It saves having to return a trip permission slip as this is done on line. 

 

https://www.parentpay.com/

